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Heller Announces $150,000 for Hawthorne Airport
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) announced that the U.S. Department of Transportation has awarded the Hawthorne Industrial Airport $150,000 to update the airport’s master plan, which is more than 10 years old.   
“With the vast expanses of Nevada, air travel has become essential to the economic health and growth of Northern Nevada.  Ensuring that this airport has the necessary funds to develop and improve its facilities is critical to the residents of Mineral County.  I am pleased these funds have been made available,” said Heller.  

This grant will provide funds to update the airport master plan for Hawthorne Industrial Airport.  The project is necessary to reflect the current airport condition and address the airport's future developments needs.
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